
UPCOMING 
HOLIDAY CLOSINGS

COLUMBUS DAY
Monday, October 10

VETERANS DAY
Friday, November 11

THANKSGIVING
Thursday & Friday, 
November 24 & 25

CHRISTMAS
Monday, December 26

NEW YEARS HOLIDAY 
Monday, January 2

 FINANCIAL 
HIGHLIGHTS

SHARES
$120,398,161

 
LOANS

$53,748,002

ASSETS
$135,316,090

MEMBERS
8,814

MEMBER EQUITY
$16,771,221

As of September 30, 2022

www.faafcu.org

4th QUARTER 2022

FAA Federal Credit Union

FAAst TIMES

HAPPY
FALL

Contact a loan officer today or stop by one of our branches and start saving with an FAA FCU credit card!

*subject to credit approval; rates and terms based on credit worthiness

What’s all the excitement about? 
Our system upgrade date is almost here and there are some exciting new 
things to learn about!

Enhancements areEnhancements are  Coming!Coming!

Upgrade Calendar
Tuesday, November 1st 2022 
Credit Union closed for System Upgrade

Wednesday, November 2nd 2022  
Credit Union closed for Training

Thursday, November 3rd 2022  
Credit Union Opens by noon to members  
It’s Me 247 online banking goes live!

The new mobile app will be available in the app stores 
no later than November 10, 2022.



LOCATIONS
CENTENNIAL

7974 Centennial Dr.
Memphis, TN 38125

WOLFCHASE
8082 Rockcreek Cove
Cordova, TN 38016

FAA MEMPHIS CENTER*
3229 Democrat Rd.
Memphis, TN 38118

OPERATIONS*
3920 Whitebrook Dr.
Memphis, TN 38118

FAA HOUSTON CENTER*
16600 JFK Blvd.

Houston, TX 77032

TUPELO - MAIN
3182 Tupelo Commons

Tupelo, MS 38804

COOPER TIRE*
1804 S. Green St.
Tupelo, MS 38801

TUPELO SOUTH
901 South Gloster St.

Tupelo, MS 38801

FAAst Branch
Internet Banking 24/7 
WWW.FAAFCU.ORG

*Employees Only Branch

For more branch information, 
call 1-800-346-0069.

QUESTION, COMMENT, CONCERN? 
Please contact our board chairman at: 

emailthechairman@gmail.com

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Chris Syriac - Chairman 
James Hofmister - Vice Chairman
Robert White - Secretary
Vaughn Howell - Treasurer 

Matt Briggs - Director 
Samantha Haugle - Director 
Drayton Berkley - Director 

SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE
Pat Garety - Chairman
Anthony Washington
Drayton Berkley - Board Liaison

MANAGEMENT
R. Todd Vanderpool - President & CEO

www.faafcu.org

LEADERS NEEDED
The health of any organization is largely predicated on the quality of leadership that it 
possesses. In this vein, FAA FCU has an opportunity for forward thinking members who 
would like to use their skills in serving others via open positions on both our Supervisory 
Committee and our Board of Directors in 2023. If interested please contact Todd 
Vanderpool, CEO, at 901-322-1671.

As we progress into the last half of 2022, I wanted to take a few 
minutes to share with you some of the exciting things that we are 
doing to upgrade your Credit Union experience. We are in the 
process of improving our data processing system to be faster, more 
user-friendly and to minimize any potential down time. Additionally, 
this will be held off site to best ensure member service on an ongoing 
basis and especially in case of a network or technological problem. It 
will be a very busy and intense time for us, and we cannot wait to see 
the results of our hard work pay off for the benefit of our members. We 
are confident that you will see the many benefits with these changes.

Also upcoming for FAA FCU is a new online banking platform that 
is highly customizable. In fact, it is called “IT’SME247” because it is 
all about you, the member, and how we can make your online experience the very best it can 
be. Our new mobile app is state-of-the-art, and when available (no later than November 10, 
2022) and downloaded to your smart phone or device, you will find that all your banking can be 
managed in the palm of your hand.

Please check our website for updates on the system upgrade, and feel free to talk with any of our 
staff. We are excited to bring new financial technology to our members, adding the benefits of 
greater convenience and more options to enhance your banking experience. One thing that will 
not change is the personal service and our commitment to your financial success – we will always 
put our members first!

If you have seen our website, you know that we have recently opened a new branch in Tupelo, 
MS. We are ecstatic with this expansion to conveniently serve more members. If you are in this 
area we invite you to check out our Tupelo South branch, 901 S. Gloster St., as well.

On a final note: I am retiring at the end of this year. We are fortunate enough to have a great 
credit union at present and one that will have a new CEO with character and knowledge to lead 
us further into the future. Our new CEO will be Angie Vajdak who has over 36 years at FAAFCU.

I have been privileged to serve you over these last ten years. Thank you for your support of our 
Credit Union and its mission.

TODD TALK

Sincerely,

 

Todd Vanderpool, CEO
 

We Can Ease Your Budget Crunch
The holidays are stressful enough without having to worry about all of the added expenses. Gifts, 
big meals to plan, out of town guests and regular monthly bills can make the budget a little tight. 
Great news! Our Skip-A-Payment program allows you to skip your loan payment(s) to give you 
some financial relief. Ask us for details and enjoy the holidays.

*Skip-a-Payment extends the payment terms; not all loans qualify


